
July 11, 2013

MEMORANDUM

TO: Property Owners of Lake Metigoshe Back Lots

RE: Permitted Development With No Sewer Service Available

Dear Lake Metigoshe Property Owner:

At its July 8 meeting, the Roland Township Board held a discussion regarding the use of back lots 
platted at Lake Metigoshe which do not currently have sewer service from the Lake Metigoshe 
Recreation Service District. The intention is that these lots are for “dry” use only, as in storage 
buildings without plumbing. 

It may be possible to temporarily use RVs or campers with holding tanks, permitted on an annual 
basis, with acceptable means of disposal to be assured by the owner.

Until sewer service becomes available, permanent structures which include living quarters will not 
be approved.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact the zoning administrator or any supervisor listed 
above. Questions for the Lake Metigoshe Recreation Service District can be directed to 263-4624.

Thank you for your cooperation in the good of the township.

Vern Jacobson, Chairman
Board of Supervisors
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